File #19082

754 University Ave.

Dear City Council Members,
This letter is in regard to the Light Rail Transit assessment proposal.

| totally disagree with the assessment proposal. This large assessment will put great burden on
me as a home owner who tries to get by day by day. This light rail and streetscape have no
benefit to my residency what so ever, instead has caused me difficulty. The corridor has
become very restricted, congested, more dangerous for pedestrians, lost side street parking,
take longer to get around. Also be noted, the light rail construction damaged my water main
during construction. The City and the contractor refused to admit to it and cost me a lot of
money to fix it.

Indeed, the light rail is serving a hand full of certain individual with a hug cost of others. Why
keep burden me on this? This similar proposal was rejected few years ago. I’'m all for the new
infrastructures and clean city, but everyone in the city or even state has to equally pitch in, not
just the ones who live along the corridor. Because everybody from all over can ride the train,
drive, and walk along the corridor.

I can’t even afford to fix my old roof. Why are you kept asking me to pay this?

For these reasons, | totally oppose to the proposal.

Regards,

Thearoth Ung



